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PLCB-1039 
7/14 

January 26, 2023 
 
Mr. Theodore L. Vedock 
Hammel Associates Architects LLC 
25 E Grant St. Ste. 102 
Lancaster, PA  17602-2835 
 
Re:  PO-63021011 
 
Dear Mr. Vedock, 
 
This letter will serve as your authorization to proceed with the requirements of Purchase Order 
63021011 effective April 1, 2023, through March 31, 2024. 
 
Upon delivery of service, an invoice itemized by Purchase Order line item should be created 
and submitted via the PLCB’s new Supplier Portal.  The invoice should include only the itemized 
amounts due under the Purchase Order. 
 
If assistance is needed to create and submit an invoice via the new Supplier Portal, please 
review the course on how suppliers enter an invoice in the PLCB’s new Oracle Supplier Portal 
and/or Quick Reference Guide located on PLCB’s public website at the following link,  
 ERP Resources for Goods and Services Suppliers (pa.gov).   
 
The Purchase Order number must be included on all invoices, packing slips or any 
paperwork in reference to this order.  Failure to reference the Purchase Order number on 
the invoice will delay processing of payment. 
 
Please contact Betsy Novelli at  if you have any questions. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Betsy Novelli 
 
Betsy Novelli, Procurement Specialist II 
Purchasing & Contract Administration Division 
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